## **Template Bike Theft Letter for PCCs**

Dear [PCC name]

Research conducted by the Motorcycle Action Group (MAG) shows that as a motorcyclists I am eight times more likely to suffer the theft of my vehicle compared to the average motorist. MAG has also lobbied for the National Vehicle Crime Working Group (NVCWG) to prioritise this criminality, but has been told that a deliberate decision has been taken not to do this.

I would like to ask that you, as my elected Police & Crime Commissioner, consider the need to prioritise the protection of my property given the disproportionate level of risk that I face. I appreciate that there will be many priorities and demands on police time and limited resources, but believe that, unlike the NVCWG, [your police force] should give at least equal priority to motorcycle theft as it does to car theft.

Please can I suggest that you contact MAG for a greater understanding of the issues and solutions and then include an increased priority for this type of criminality in your crime plan?

MAG can be contacted on 01926 844 064 or at central-office@mag-uk.org

Yours sincerely

[your name]

[your address]

[your postcode]